
FCF 
FRONTIER ADVENTURE 

 

There will be a Frontier Adventure held at Pow Wow this year.  

The Adventure will begin on Friday evening.  All interested 

candidates must have their completed application in by May 

21st, 2021.  All applications should be sent to our Scribe, 

Thomas Hunt.  His email is: hunt8213@yahoo.com.  You will 

then receive a letter from Thomas with the cost of the 

adventure and other important information.   

 

Please contact me with any questions.  Bill Black: 

bblack1259@gmail.com.  

 

Bill (Black Wolf) Black 

Ohio FCF President 
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